I have truly enjoyed the time that I have spent with the Mammoth San Manuel Unified School District. I appreciate the opportunity the district gave me to work with kids of all ages.

Blood drives, movies, homework help, soccer, football, basketball, wrestling, cheerleading, and the other many things that I had the pleasure of participating in. Thank you for the chance to work with so many great people. I will be returning to school for the spring semester and must resign my position effective 1-7-14.

Larry Ramirez

Mary adams

Regularly accepted